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From: Vicki McKnight <vmcknight@bdfcpa.com>
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 2:43 PM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: FW: 40% unimpeded water flow grab

Once again, I must implore you to reverse the decision as communicated to our communities.  This is why citizens no 
longer trust government with their best interests in mind. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Vicki McKnight 
Certified Public Accountant 
Boss Deller & Co. 
1218 11th Street 
Modesto, CA 95354 
Phone 209-577-2547 
Fax 209-577-4684 
 
Pursuant to recently-enacted U.S. Treasury Department Regulations, we are now required to advise you that, unless 
otherwise expressly indicated, any federal tax advice contained in this communication, including attachments and 
enclosures, is not intended or written to be used, and may not be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding tax-related penalties 
under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party any tax-related matters 
addressed herein. 
 
The information and attachments contained in this e-mail may contain privileged and confidential information belonging 
to the sender which is protected from disclosure.  If the reader of this communication is not the intended recipient, any 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of the information and attachments is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this 
e-mail in error, please immediately notify me by e-mail or by telephone.  Thank you 
 
 
 

From: Vicki McKnight  
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 2:27 PM 
To: LSJR‐SD‐Comments@waterboards.ca.gov 
Subject: 40% unimpeded water flow grab 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
Your actions regarding the plan to grab 40% of the unimpeded water flow are solely lacking an intelligent understanding 
of the impact and consequences of your actions.  Despite multiple scientific studies regarding the impact, you have 
decided to abandon the communities and industries that rely on water to survive and conduct business in the valleys 
impacted.  Please reconsider your actions as they are devastating to the communities and industries involved. 
 
Thank you 
 
Concerned citizen 
 
Vicki McKnight 
Certified Public Accountant 
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under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party any tax-related matters 
addressed herein. 
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